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Foundation Fire Engine 

The local fire department visited the school with a fire engine this week. 

The children in Foundation got to see the vehicle up close, hear about the exciting role of a 

firefighter and even got to hear as the sirens and lights were set off for them. 

It was a fun and educational way to learn about some of our local services. 

Sports Update 

This week has seen the return of some competitive football.  

  

The boys started the week with a friendly against Rosecliffe. A very competitive game finished in a 

deserved draw with Edmund Campion equalising for the second time with two minutes to go – good 

resilience boys!  

  

The girls were in Rushcliffe Cup action and played brilliant, yet respectfully, in a big double figure 

victory away to Gotham on Tuesday. This sees them through to the quarter-final and a home tie 

against Lady Bay. This is alongside the semi-finals of the county cup with the opposition still 

unknown. 

  

The boys travelled up towards the City hospital yesterday to take on the Boys’ High School for a 

place in the Quarter-Finals of the County Cup. Another dominant and respectful display saw double 

figures reached for the second day in a row, and a home tie against St Mary’s of Edwinstowe.   

Holy Week Performances 

Can we please take this opportunity to remind parents of the respectful and prayerful nature of the 

Holy Week performances. To this end we ask that all parents enter in silence and refrain from 

waving or gesturing to their children. 



The children will leave the performances at the end and we ask that you leave in a respectful silence 

after they have departed the hall. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding of this holiest of times. 

Online Safety Reporting 

Here is a link on how to report any harmful content that may be seen online by your child or even 

possibly yourself. 

Report Harmful Content 

Looking Ahead 

• 24.03.2023: Chocolate Bingo starts at 6pm tonight in the hall. 

• 25.03.2023: Parish Mass at the Becket School (16:00) 

• 27.03.2023: Year 4 PGL Meeting (15:30) 

• 28.03.2023: Year 4 Entry into Jerusalem (4C: 09:30) (4R: 14:45) (All Welcome) 

• 28.03.2023: Year 5 Berlin Parents Meeting (15:30) 

• 30.03.2023: Year 5 Last Supper Mass (09:15) (Year 5 Parents Only) 

• 31.03.2023: Year 6 Crucifixion (6T: 09:15) (6S: 10:30) (Year 6 Parents Welcome) 

• 31.03.2023: Last day of Term 

• 17.03.2023: Return to School 

• 18.03.2023: Year 3 Ressurection (3B: 09:30) (3F: 14:45) 

https://swgfl.org.uk/helplines/report-harmful-content/

